WE'RE ON A ROLL ... AGAIN!

MEET YOUR NEW TRASH CART

Your new trash cart has two wheels for easy maneuvering and a lid to keep things tidy. The new trash cart will
complement the recycling cart that was distributed last year, creating extra space and storage.

WHERE DO | STORE MY RECYCLING AND TRASH CARTS?
Please store your carts behind or beside your home, in accordance with the City ordinance.

A TRASH CART WAS DELIVERED TO MY HOME, BUT I DO NOT WANT IT. WILLYOU TAKE IT BACK?
No. Residents must use the carts delivered for trash moving forward. The carts are assigned to a specific address
and may not be removed from the property they were delivered to. The carts are the property of the City.

DO IHAVETO PUT MY TRASH IN MY CART?
Yes. Trash should be placed in the new cart for weekly pickup. Other containers can be used for additional storage
only if they have a secure lid.

HOW DO | SET MY CART OUT PROPERLY ON COLLECTION DAY?

Place your cart on the curb no more than 12 hours before your collection day. Make sure the cart is accessible to
the crew. Do not place it behind trees, mailboxes, lamp posts or parked cars. Trash and recycling containers must
be separated by 6 feet. Carts must be returned to the appropriate location no more than 12 hours after collection.

WHAT DO | DO WITH MY OLD BIN?

Old bins can be used for other household purposes, such
as yard waste collection. They can also be disposed of as
bulky waste at the Atlantic County Utilities Authority
(ACUA) at 6700 Delilah Road in Egg Harbor Township.

WHAT IF MY CART IS STOLEN OR DAMAGED?

Each cart will be assigned to a particular address using

a RFID tag. If your cart is lost, please call ACUA at
609.272.6950 and they can try to locate it. A police report
should be filed with the Absecon Police Department
immediately upon vandalism or theft. Property

owners are responsible for damage or theft. Please contact
ACUA for any issues with lids or wheels.

TO LEARN MORE,
visit www.abseconnj.gov or call 609.641.0663 x105



Dear Absecon Residents:

We are proud to present you with a new 96-gallon trash container! With the success of the
recycling carts distributed last year, the City of Absecon has decided to provide residents with
new trash containers to complement the recycling containers, helping to promote a clean,
sustainable community for residents to enjoy.

Carts are an effective litter prevention tool that keep items from escaping on windy days. The
wheeled, 96-gallon carts are easy to maneuver and come with an attached lid that will keep
materials contained and dry.

The new containers will be the primary containers used for your trash disposal. The carts belong
to the City of Absecon and must stay with the property, even if a homeowner moves.

We are also providing residents with a reusable shopping bag that we hope will come in handy
as we adapt to the new laws recently implemented by the state.

Please review the trash disposal guidelines included in this packet with a list of Frequently
Asked Questions we hope you will find helpful.

If you have additional questions about your carts or trash and recycling collection, please

contact City Hall at (609) 641-0663 ext. 105 or www.abseconnj.gov. You can also contact ACUA
at (609) 272-6950 or by visiting their website, www.acua.com.

Sincerely,
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Mayor Klmberly Horton
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